
Subject: Letter of Support for [Dr Hatem Ali]  

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing this letter in my capacity as the Director of Studies at Coventry 

University to wholeheartedly support the application of [Dr Hatem Ali], a 

distinguished PhD student under my supervision, for the prestigious award at the 

TTS Congress. 

[Dr Hatem Ali] has been actively involved in groundbreaking research in [Your 

Field/Subject of Research], and their recent abstract submission to the TTS 

Congress, titled "[ Improved survival prediction for kidney transplant outcome 

prediction using Artificial Intelligence-based models: Development of a UK 

Deceased Donor Kidney Transplant Outcome Prediction (UK-DTOP) Tool.]," is a 

testament to the significant contributions they are making to our field. This work 

not only reflects the rigorous academic training of our institution but also [Dr 

Hatem Ali's dedication and innovative approach to addressing complex issues. 

As per the requirements of the TTS Congress award application, I confirm that 

[Your Full Name] is a PhD student in good standing at Coventry University and is 

indeed the presenting author of the submitted abstract. [Dr Hatem Ali]'s 

involvement in this project has been pivotal, and their role as the presenting 

author is both appropriate and deserved. 

Please find attached further documentation that certifies [Dr Hatem Ali]'s current 

enrollment in our PhD program, along with additional endorsements of their 

academic performance and research capabilities. 

We are confident that [Dr Hatem Ali]'s participation in the TTS Congress will not 

only enhance their own research career but also contribute significantly to the 

advancement of knowledge in [Artificial intelligence in Renal Transplantation]. We 



appreciate your consideration of [Dr Hatem Ali]'s application for the award, and I 

am personally looking forward to the potential impact their ongoing research will 

have on our academic community and beyond. 

Thank you for considering this application. Should you require any further 

information, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 

[ac2561@coventry.ac.uk]. 

Sincerely, 

Professor Bernard Burke 

Director of Studies 

 

Coventry University 

 

 


